
Our Commitment to Israel and the Jewish People 
 
Jewish Care is committed to building and supporting a healthy, resilient, and inclusive 
Jewish community. We have zero tolerance for antisemitism. As an organisation that is 
immensely proud of its Jewish heritage, we express our strong support for the State of 
Israel, its people, and their security.  
 
We believe in: 

• The right of Israel to exist as a modern and democratic Jewish State 
• The right of the Israeli people to live within secure borders 
• Israel's continued protection of the rights and freedoms of all its citizens and 

minority groups 
 
We will not work with people or organisations that work against the interests of Israel's 
legitimate rights as a sovereign state including organisations supporting the Boycott 
Divestments and Sanctions movement, funding or supporting terrorist activities or 
preaching hate and intolerance. 
 
We seek constructive ways to advance the relationship between the Australian Jewish 
community, the wider Australian community and the State of Israel, particularly in 
areas of common interest. 
 
Jewish Care has a long history of supporting refugees and asylum seekers and we will 
continue to make our services available to refugees and asylum seekers, supporting 
them to reach their full potential. 
 

 


